


March 7, 2014


Mike Walla, P.E.
Walla Engineering
6501 Americas Parkway Suite 301
Albuquerque, New Mexico  87110


RE:	Comanche Elementary School Phase I		
Grading and Drainage Plan	
            Engineers Stamp Date 2/19/14 (G19D037)		 


Dear Mr. Walla, 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2/19/14, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for Grading Permit and Paving Permit.
Attach a copy of this approved plan to each of the Building Permit sets prior to seeking approval by the Hydrology section. 
Upon completion of the project, please provide an Engineer Certification for our files. Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format for this certification. This certification can be e-mailed to: rrael@cabq.gov. 


If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.


Sincerely, 



Shahab Biazar, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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